
 

 

 

 

 

25th June 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing to inform you that we have experienced a cyber-attack at school this week. 
 
The problem has been reported and we have staff handling the situation. Apparently, there 
has been a 70% increase in cybercrime nationally since lockdown; mainly due to the number 
of people working from home. So please be vigilant and let us know if you have any unusual 
online activity. 

 

Please keep safe. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr B Hickey 
Headteacher 
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